
 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

15th October 2024 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
The following clubs are available for next half term. All starting in the second week back w/c 11th November. 
 
Please note:  

• Some clubs will be subject to enough children signing up 

• All clubs will be charged at £3.00 per week unless your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding, in which case they 
are entitled to one free club per half term (with the exception of Christmas Arts & Crafts Club) 

• All clubs have limited spaces available 

• Please ensure that payment is made in advance to secure your child’s place. Children with outstanding payments will 
not be considered for next half term’s clubs 

• Please text the school by Thursday 17th October with the club your child would like to attend. (Text example: George Y3 
bell ringing) Please note: Bookings after this date will NOT be accepted. 

• All clubs run from 3-4pm 
 

Christmas Arts and Crafts: Quiet and calm time to make Christmas crafts, jewellery, cardboard crafts, greeting cards, Hama 
beads etc. 
Origami and Drawing:  We will be using books and YouTube videos to learn the art of paper folding and drawing techniques. 
Gardening and Nature: Children will be gardening and talking all things nature and wellbeing with Mrs Lutas who, as well as 
having a real passion for all things outdoors, is trained in forest school, bush craft and forest therapy 
Bell ringing: Children will learn about all things campanology and become part of the school’s bell ringing team. 
Christmas Choir: We will be rehearsing for various performances in December including the BSA Christmas Fair Saturday 7th 
December, the grange residential home, Christmas Tree festival inc. IW Pearl. Dates and times TBC - Please only sign children up 
who would like/able to be in the performances. 
 

Club Years Dates Member of staff/Where Cost p/w 

Christmas Arts & 
Crafts 

R-4 5 Mondays 11/11 18/11 25/11 2/12 9/12 
Miss Pelosi & Mrs Baker – Honeybee 

classroom 
£3.50 

Origami and 
Drawing 

5-6 3 Tuesdays 12/11 19/11 26/11  Mrs Jones – Sycamore room £3.00 

Bell ringing  2-6 5 Weds 13/11 20/11 27/11 4/12 11/12 Mr and Mrs Noyes – St Mary’s Church £3.00 

Gardening & 
Nature 

3-6 4 Weds 13/11 20/11 27/11 4/12 Mrs Lutas – School grounds £3.00 

Christmas Choir 1-6 4 Thursdays 14/11 21/11 28/11 5/12 Mrs Jones – Sycamore room £3.00 

Sports Club 1-6 4 Fridays 15/11 22/11 29/11 13/12  Mr Goldsmith – Hall £3.00 

 
You will be notified by text if your child has a place by Wednesday 6th November. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Please note: All afterschool club children are to be collected from the school office or hall door at their club end time, with the 
exception of Bell Ringing (church). Any changes to arrangements for collection must be communicated with the office. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Jones 
Pastoral Lead 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher – Mrs R. Lennon  
New Road – Brighstone – Isle of Wight – PO30 4BB – Telephone (01983) 740285 

www.brighstoneprimary.org.uk         Charity Number: 307389         E-mail: office@brighstoneprimary.org.uk 

Brighstone C.E. Aided 
Primary School 

http://www.brighstoneprimary.org.uk/

